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Summary:

In this memorandum, Secretary of State Rusk noted Minister Lenz’s denials of any
German connection with Pierrelatte or any interest in supporting the French weapons
program. He declared that the agencies would continue “reviewing allied attitudes
toward the Pierrelatte project and possible measures for inhibiting bilateral
cooperation.”
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